
Heavy rain expected in Karachi City 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 
 
As per the latest advisory from the Meteorological Department, the monsoon season has 
now begun, and Karachi is expected to experience heavy rainfall starting from the end of 
this week, continuing through next week. 

Please note that during this period, there may be road disruptions and slower movement of 
goods transport towards airport/ports due to the adverse weather conditions. 

To ensure the safety of cargo, we are advising all suppliers to dispatch cargo in covered 
trucks to airport/ports, and wrap cartons in plastic bags specially for the air cargo or 
suitable waterproof material to prevent damage from rain. 

We will continue to monitor the situation closely and keep you updated on any 
developments that may impact cargo movement. 

 

Regards. 
Daanyal Ahmad 

Asst. Manager - Strategic Accounts 
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